
 

August 14, 2020 

 

The Honorable John Ratcliffe  

Director 

Office of Director of National Intelligence  

 

Dear Director Ratcliffe: 

 

 On July 13, 2020, Senate Minority Leader Schumer, Senator Warner, Speaker of the 

House Pelosi, and Congressman Schiff sent a letter to Federal Bureau of Investigation (FBI) 

Director Wray raising concerns about foreign interference in the upcoming elections.  The letter 

included a classified addendum that, although classified, was described in press reports.   

 To better understand the extent to which the intelligence community (IC) provided these 

members the information referenced in the classified addendum, please provide the following 

information:  

1. Who created the classified addendum?  

2. Did your office or any element of the IC authorize the creation of this classified 

addendum?  

3. Does the classified addendum reflect the full and complete analysis of the IC? 

4. Please provide any other pertinent information about this letter and the classified 

addendum. 

Please provide this information no later than August 21, 2020.  Thank you for your 

attention to this matter.  

Sincerely, 

                            

                                                               

                              
 

Ron Johnson       Charles E. Grassley 

Chairman       Chairman 

Committee on Homeland Security and   Committee on Finance  

Governmental Affairs 

 

cc: The Honorable Gary C. Peters 

 Ranking Member 

 

The Honorable Ron Wyden 

 Ranking Member 

 

 


